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The Blackboard site for the Graduate Program in African Studies is
a new resource for our graduate students. The site contains important
forms, information, and announcements. See the site menu for the
type of information contained on the site. The course site is updated
regularly, as soon as new information is received.

If you would like information posted on the course site, please send
it to msia.clark@howard.edu.

All graduate students have been added to the course. If you have
not been added to the course, please contact Dr. Clark. For others,
the course is searchable and can be found on Howard University's

Blackboard network.

62nd Annual Meeting of the African Studies
Association

Virtual Annual Meeting
The Hour of Decision: Power, Persistence, Purpose,
and Possibility in African Studies
November 19-21

This year, the ASA meeting with be virtual. The
registration rates for the conference are flexible.

The ASA Annual Meeting will include more than
300 panels, roundtables, plenary events, and
meetings.

To register, go to africanstudies.org



International Women's Day 2020

The Department of African Studies partnered with
the Woman & Gender Studies Collective at Howard
University for their 4th annual International Women's
Day. The theme for that year's annual celebration
was "Black Women and the Struggles for Equality".

Invited guests were Phumzile Mlambo-Ngcuka, the
UN Under-Secretary-General and Executive Director

of UN Women, Dr. Thelma Phillip-Brown, Ambassador

of St. Kitts and Nevis to the US, and a special performance

by Anna Mwalagho

Spring 2020: Palaver with Tanzauiau artist aud activist Rowa Mkatoliki
e

FALL 2049: BOOKTALK WITH DR.

NEMATA BLYDEN

From Slavery To Pan-Africanism:
A Commemoration of Resilience:
1619-2019

The Department hosted a daylong commemoration
of the Year of Return, which was a recognition of
the 400 years since the first enslaved Africans
arrived in the English colonies, and the 100 years
since the first Pan African Congress. The event
included presentations by scholars, university
leadership, and diplomats. Honored guests included
H.E. Dr. Barfuor Adjei-Barwuah, Ambassador of
Ghana. All reflected on the Year of Return and

the legacy of Pan Africanism.

Fall 2019: #.E. Dr. Barfuor Aajei-Barwual, Aubassador

of Ghaua Speaking at Frow Slavery To Pau-Africanisu
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